
     Rachel* had been raised in the 
church; however after graduating 
high school she wasn't sure 
whether she really believed what 
she claimed to. In spite of her 
uncertainty she was open to 
connecting with a few students in 
Cru on her campus at the 
University of Maine. 

     Over time God used those 
students to help her become more 
and more aware of her absolute 
need for Christ. Now she is in a 
totally different place with God. 
She firmly believes in Jesus and is 
growing in her relationship with 
Him. She has an enthusiasm and 
zeal that were absent before. Her 
life is being transformed. The 
change is so noticeable people 
from her home church have 
commented on it. 

Please pray that Rachel will 
continue to grow in her walk with 
the Lord.

*not her real name

     What a great example of God 
going out to find one lost sheep. 
You and I have the privilege of 
being His means of finding them.

     Because God is rich in mercy, 
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A few things I'd appreciate your prayers for:

April 29  I will meet with the team in Maine (in person! This will 
be 2 weeks after getting my 2nd vaccine.) Please pray for a good 
connection with the people and that it will be profitable time of 
evaluation and planning.

May 4-6 Will be the end of school year leadership connection 
appointments with the team leaders in their coaching groups. I'm 
still finalizing the details for the content and would appreciate your 
prayers for that. 

May 11-14 I'm going away for a few days for prayer and planning. 
Please pray I meaningfully engage with God, hear from Him, and 
set a good course looking toward the coming school year. 

Thank you for your prayers. 

I love having an outdoor workspace. 


